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Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope you remain well.  The school received confirmation last night that the Chief Health Officer 
would like the Maddingley Campus to remain closed for another two weeks commencing on Thursday 
19 August.  If there is any change in the setting related to this decision DHHS will let the school know.  
We of course have accepted this request. 

Given the current health crisis, there are unfortunately no viable options other than continuing with 
our current arrangements.  I have asked that some minor changes to the learning model be made for 
middle school classes (Years 5 to 8) in particular. 

The present lockdown is presenting enormous difficulties for many families and students.  We 
understand that and are endeavouring to do the best with the cards we have been dealt. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Andrew A. Neal - Principal 


